2024-2025 Asbestos Management Plan - Public Notice

[bookmark: _GoBack]Coopersville Area Public Schools hereby provides notice to parents, guardians and the general public of the Asbestos Management Plan for the District. In accordance with EP40 CFR Part 763-Asbestos containing material in buildings, please note: Inspections, periodic re-inspections, surveillance and related activities are ongoing within the school district buildings according to EPA 40 CFR Part 763, 1, 2, 3, and OHSA 29 CFR Parts 1910 and 1926. Building Management Plans are available to review during normal business hours.
Questions may be directed to the Operations Supervisor at 198 East St, Coopersville, MI 49404. You may also contact the supervisor by calling 616-997-3242 during normal business hours. 

